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                    NEWSLETTER

MAY 2019






	Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to congratulate all our Year 6 children who have worked so hard to prepare for the end of Key Stage tests.  Well done for all your hard work.

All the children have been completing important assessments over the last few weeks including end of Key Stage One tests. The Year One Phonics tests are after half term. 
I would like to thanks the staff on your behalf for the amazing commitment they show to all our children. 
It is so important that you read with your children every night and encourage them to complete their homework. We can really tell the children that get that sort of support at home and they do exceptionally well. Together we can achieve great things for our children.

Thanks for all your support bringing your children to school every day and we are really improving getting to school on time. Make sure they arrive at 8.45am. Please DO NOT leave them unsupervised before this time. Please walk to school if you have to drive park away from the school, inconsiderate parking endangers our children. 
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Enjoy the half term break.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Farrell

Head Teacher



	SPORT
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Well done to our pupils who attended the Athletics Tournaments at the Soccer Factory.  We won a couple of games and managed to get through to the semi-finals but unfortunately were beaten at the post. Overall we played extremely well. The children should be very proud of themselves. 
After half term we have got a cricket tournament and also another athletics trip to look forward to. 
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At the beginning of term, we had a special delivery of baby chicks. We have watched them hatch from their eggs and grow into beautiful baby chicks. We have monitored them on a daily basis and watched them grow and develop their feathers. The children named them all and we also had a touch of them, how soft they feel.

We have managed to find them good homes and we are going to miss them when they leave.
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SINGING FESTIVAL
Year 3 children attended our IPLCN Singing Festival at Marland Hill in May where we sang our version of ‘Count on me” by Bruno Mars and then joined in with group songs. The children all had lovely voices and sang their little hearts out. Well done to everyone who attended.



	FORTH COMING EVENTS

24.05.19   Finish at 3.00pm for half term

03.06.19  School re-opens at 8.45am

07.06.19  Classes 1 & 2 trip to Smithills Farm
26.06.19 Classes 3, 4 & 5 trip to Blackpool Zoo
27.06.19  Classes 7, 8 & 9 trip to Eureka
05.07.19 School closed for Teacher Training   
18.07.19 Year 6 Celebration Evening          
19.07.19 School closes for the summer break


	EXTENDED LEAVE

Recently there have been a number of parents taking their children out of school during term time to go on extended leave. As you are probably aware, in order to improve school attendance, the Head teachers and governors do not grant leave of absence during term time. If you do need to take your child out of school you will need an appointment with Mrs Farrell, so please contact the school office. Please consider your child’s education before taking them out of school. Thank you for your continued support.
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We will be reminding parents of our up and coming events etc by text so please make sure the office has your recent mobile number. If you have an e-mail address please let the school office know as this is another form of communication for us to contact you. It is extremely important that school can notify you by text, not only for events but in case of an emergency. Many thanks. 
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        ONLINE PAYMENTS

You should have received a letter regarding online payments for paying dinner money and trips, please make sure you create your account. Dinner money should be paid in advance online or in school using the blue envelopes available from the office.



	PARKING

Please be aware that parking outside school is putting the lives of our children at risk. Please DO NOT park on the yellow zig zag lines or opposite. The school grounds are for the use of staff only and should NOT be used for parents dropping off and collecting their children from school. [image: image11.png]



Please be aware that staff do need to leave the school premises for meetings, training etc and blocking in/double parking can cause untold complications. The safety of our children is of the upmost importance so please put the children first and park safely away from school. Thank you.




	TRIP MONEY
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Many thanks to all parents who have paid for their child’s trip. If you still owe money, please could this be either paid on line or to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 
If we do not receive full payment to cover the cost of the trip, it may have to be cancelled. Thankyou.
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ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY

A huge thank you to all parents who are sending their children into school on time.  If your child is absent from school please remember it is your duty to contact school and let us know the reason before 9.00am on the day.
Children are required to attend school for 190 days. If your child has an attendance of 95% this is equal to 9 days absent, approx. 2 weeks absent and 50 lessons missed!!
A reminder that all late children must be signed in at the school office in the morning, and also at home time. Thank you.
There has been a sharp rise in the number of families taking children out of school for appointments. Please make dentist and doctor appointments after school or during the school holidays. Thank you.
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School will close for the half term break on

 Friday 24th May at 3.00pm
and will re-open on Monday 3rd June at 8.45am
If you have any queries or concerns, please do speak to your child’s teacher or the school office.      
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